
Well here we are September 1st , our season 

is almost at an end. We had a great summer 

the weather was nice for the most part. We 

had a few weekends in the beginning that 

were a little cool but all in all it was a terrific 

summer. There is still lots of great camping 

weather ahead and fall is always beautiful 

here at Blue Haven. So get out and enjoy the 

rest of summer and fall. 

Thank You- To all our customers. Thank 

you for the great summer, with out people like 

you our campground would not be as special as 

it is. We continue to hear from customers 

how friendly and nice everyone here is and 

how clean the campground is, everyone says it 

is a whole different world when here at Blue 

Haven. So we send out our thanks to all of you 

for helping to make Blue Haven what it is. 

 

Volunteer 

Activity 

Committee- 
As we move 

toward the end 

of our season 

and we reflex back on everything from this 

summer on thing keeps coming to mind and 

that is our EXTRAORDINARY activity pro-

gram that everyone enjoys. We would like to 

extend a very heart felt THANK YOU! To the 

committee. The next time you see a commit-

tee member, be sure to thank them for their 

dedication. For with out them there would be 

no activity's to enjoy.  So lets say thanks to 

the following people. 

 

 Francine Cantwell 

 Gerry Cantwell 

 Georgia Craw-

ley 

 Ken Crawley 

 Bob Craig 

 Cheryl Moores 

 Cindy Smith 

 Ray Doran 

 Jennifer Doran 

 John Gagnon 

 Ron Garrow 

 Colette Humphries 
 Carol Davies 
 And all their volunteer's (to many to men-

tion by name) that help out each week . 

Late Season Camping 

Here we are at the end of August and the kids 

will soon be starting school. That does not nec-

essarily mean that camping season is over. 

Some of the prettiest sights are yet to be 

seen as the leaves begin to change to those 

world famous fall colors. This means some cool-

er evenings, but still plenty of nice weather. 

Effective September 4th, the campground will 

begin their late season store hours which are 

as follows: 

 Monday - 10:00 - 4:00 

 Tuesday - 10:00 - 4:00 

 Wednesday - CLOSED 

 Thursday - CLOSED 

 Friday - 10:00 - 5:00 

 Saturday - 10:00 - 4:30 

 Sunday - 10:00 - 4:00 
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Final Issue Of Gazette: 

The final issue of the gazette will be on  Sep-

tember 11th . If you would like to have some-

thing put in the next two please get it to 

Theresa before 12:00pm on Tuesday the let-

ter comes out on Friday's. 

Activities-The events are winding down but 

we still have a few big one left. As always we 

have saved the biggest for last. 

Thursday September 3rd  

 Crafts-1:00pm 

Friday September 4th  

 Horeseshoes-7:00pm 

 Texas Holdem-7:30pm 

 Saturday September 5th  

 50/50 

 Kids Final Super Bingo-

10:00am 

 Blue Haven Fest-11:30am 

start 

 Couples Horseshoe To-

runament-1:00 

 Final Dance-8:30pm 

 Big Raffle Draw-9:30pm 

Sunday September 6th   

 Kids Softball-10:00am 

 Kids Softball Banquet-

12:00pm 

 Adult Only Super Bingo-

1:00pm 

 Darts-6:30pm 

 

 

 

Saturday 

September 

12th  

  50/50 

 Dart Tourna-

ment-11:00am 

Registeration

-12:00pm 

Game start 

Sunday September 13th  

 Final Campground Meeting-11:00am 
 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


